
 

 

This year Fraser Health will be offering immunizations to grade 8, 10, 11, and 12 students, in 
addition to Grade 9 Immunizations.  Eligible students have been mailed a letter to their home. If 
you received a letter in the mail and would like your child to be immunized at school, please ensure 
they bring the letter with them to school on Tuesday, February 11.  

Fraser Health will be returning to the school on March 6, 2025 to immunize any eligible students 
who were not immunized on February 11. 

 


